
WEBSITE  REPORT FOR 2011 A.G.M.

It is now 11 years since the decision was made to have a dedicated 41 
Club website, and I am happy to report that it has been developed into 
something we can all be proud of.

We have endeavoured to put as much historical information and photos 
on the site as we can get our hands on – if you have anything that would 
be of interest to other members, please contact me.

Our website is linked to 41 Club sites all around the world, and is often 
used  by  people  overseas,  and  here  in  New Zealand,  to  search  out 
information they require.

This year has seen little activity or change on the website – we seem to 
have  made all  those  necessary  changes,  but  we  are  always  on  the 
lookout for more items of interest to add to it, or ideas on how to improve 
it and make it even easier to use.

At the moment our webmaster is living in Italy, but, thanks to the internet, 
we are able to communicate and make changes as easily as if he was at 
home, just down the road from me.

Again, I say “Thank you” to the members for entrusting me to carry on in 
my role as web caretaker, and I offer my services for this coming year.

Yours in 41,

Peter Butchart Web Caretaker June 2011

butchart@compassnet.co.nz

Phone:  03 540 2686
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